
Dear Parent / Guardian 

On Wednesday 4th October our Reception children and KS1 children are having a special visit from 
author Sean Perkins who is coming into school to read us his latest release 'Oscar and Ben – The 
Birthday Party.' This is the second book in the Oscar and Ben series. We are excited to offer you the 
opportunity to purchase a signed copy of this new release. The school will be taking orders up until 
the Wednesday 11th October.  

Sean is also bringing along copies of his first book so there is the option to buy both titles at a 
discounted price of £15.00 or one for £8.00. If you would like your child to have their book/books 
signed by the author please complete and return the slip below ensuring you put a tick next to the 
title you require. Please place your order in a sealed envelope, clearly stating your child's name(s) 
and teacher's name on the front.   

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Book Order Slip 

Child's Name (please print) ___________________________________________ 

Child's Teacher (please print) _________________________________________ 

Cost per book is £8:00 two for £15:00 

Sean’s latest book ‘Oscar and Ben – The Birthday Party’  

Sean’s first book ‘Oscar and Ben’  

  


